
WORK SESSION
OF THE GOVERNING BODY

OF THE BOROUGH OF BLOOMINGDALE

October 9, 2012
Mayor Dunleavy called the meeting to order at 7:06 p.m.
SALUTE TO THE AMERICAN FLAG
Mayor Dunleavy led the Salute to the Flag.
ROLL CALL

In Attendance:

Mayor:



Jon Dunleavy




Council Members:

Mark Conklin 







John D’Amato

Jo-Ann Pituch

Linda Shortman

Ray Yazdi

Absent:

Council President:

Glenn Schiffman

Professionals

Municipal Clerk:

Jane McCarthy
Present:

Borough Administrator:
Ted Ehrenburg




Borough Attorney:

Michael Augello, Jr., Esq.
PUBLIC NOTICE STATEMENT

Mayor Dunleavy stated that adequate notice of this meeting was posted in the Bloomingdale Municipal Building and provided to The Suburban Trends; The North Jersey Herald & News; and all other local news media on January 4, 2012.

Presentation by Construction Official and Planning Board Chairman
At this time, Planning Board Chairman Alan Gunderson and Construction Official Dan Hagberg presented the reorganization of the Chapter 92 Zoning Ordinances.  He noted that they did not change any of the approved organization but just put it in order so that we can finally codify this which is long overdue.
Mr. Gunderson reiterated that no ordinances have been changed; any changes would have to be in ordinance form; Planning Board could make recommendations to the Governing Body.

Planning Board member Simioni stated that this is just a consolidation of a lot of loose papers into a section of the Code Book.

Mayor Dunleavy thanked the committee along with Councilwoman Shortman, former Mayor William Steenstra, Frank O’Reilly and Asst. Borough Attorney Joseph MacMahon for their efforts in getting this finalized.

Discussion on cost estimate from Coded Systems to codify this for $7,500; mayor stated that we hope to get a certification of funds by the end of the month and move forward with the codification; this will hopefully be on the November 27, 2012 meeting and the consensus is to move forward with this.

Mayor Dunleavy stated that he would like to go to Committee Reports and then come back to Early Public comment.

REPORTS FROM THE MAYOR AND COUNCIL

At this time, Councilman Yazdi stepped down from the dais and presented a power point program as to where our taxes dollars go.

Councilman Yazdi went through the Pilot Analysis and Councilwoman objected as this was discussed already.

Borough Attorney stated that he can as this is his report.  

Councilman Yazdi addressed some of the items which were addressed in the Boxer Report and questioned the Governing Body as to why they voted down the pilot and asked for their reason.

Councilwoman Shortman reiterated her stance as to why she voted no and noted that she will not change her vote.

Councilman D’Amato asked that what is your plan and councilwoman Shortman replied to stop spending money and noted that she has been trying to find out what the costs are associated with shared services.

At this time, Council Members Conklin, Pituch and Shortman stated that this is out of order and they left the meeting which left no quorum.
Mayor Dunleavy stated that this is no longer an official meeting but he would sit with the residents and answer any questions they may have.

Borough Attorney and Municipal Clerk left the dais and the meeting was adjourned at 8 p.m.






Jane McCarthy, RMC






Municipal Clerk
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